
Procurement Department IFB 
Campus Security Upgrades  

Project SU-081523 Addendum #01 

To: Prospective Bidders No. of Pages:  1 Page 

SUNY Purchase College hereby issues this Addendum, dated 9/7/2023, for the above referenced IFB, in order to 
provide the following information: 

Item 1: 
SUNY Purchase wishes to extend the open question period through the close of business on Friday, 
September 22, 2023. Please send your questions in writing to Sean Connolly at 
sean.connolly@purchase.edu by the due date. 

Item 2: 
To accommodate the additional time for questions, the Addendum with the answers to bidders’ 
questions that was scheduled to be released next Wednesday, September 13, 2023, is hereby postponed. 
SUNY Purchase instead intends to release the answers, as well as any additional clarifications, in 
Addendum #02 by the close of business on Thursday, September 28, 2023.   

Item 3: 
In consideration of the previous items, SUNY Purchase hereby moves the due date for sealed bids to 
Thursday, October 26, 2023, at 3 p.m. A public bid opening will be held at that time. To be 
considered, bids must be received by the deadline.  

Please be sure to sign THIS ADDENDUM (as acknowledgment that your firm received it) and submit it with 
your bid package. 

Respectfully, 

Sheli Taylor 
Sheli Taylor 
Associate Director 
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